
Council of Deans 
October 23, 2019 
 

The Council of Deans assembled for the fall retreat at 8:30 a.m. on Wednesday, October 23, 
2019 at the UCA Elizabeth House. Provost Patricia Poulter presided and the following members 
were present: Jonathan Glenn, Michael Hargis, Jimmy Ishee, Vicki Groves-Scott, Angela 
Barlow, Kurt Boniecki, Tom Williams, Stephen Addison, Patricia Smith, and Gayle Seymour in 
absence of Terry Wright. 

Amy Hawkins and her team, Stephanie Watson, Amy Baldwin, Michael Mills, Donna Stephens, 
Brent Hill and Wendy Lucas, led training on Appreciative Coaching.  Charlotte Strickland 
followed with diversity training. 

1. Training: 
a. Appreciative Coaching 

i. Coaching for Improved Instruction 
ii. Coaching for Goal Setting 

iii. Coaching for Meaningful Performance 
b. Language – Understanding it’s Significance in Everyday Interactions and 

Institutional Culture 
 

2. Discussion: 
a) 



The retreat adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 

 

 


